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From: "Christine Hertzog" <chertzog@smartgridlibrary.com>
To: <Docket@energy.state.ca.us>
Date: 11/1/2009 1:53 PM
Subject: Docket No. 09-AAER-1C

To the California Energy Commission -

 

I applaud you for your proposal to impose energy efficiency standards on
TVs.  This is an excellent idea that continues California's proud tradition
of being first in the nation in energy efficiency.  

 

Given that over 1000 TVs already meet these standards and manufacturers like
Vizio have indicated their support of the proposed standards, the protests
from the CEA and other "citizen" groups are merely rearguard actions to
protect manufacturers who refuse to innovate.

 

As a Californian who is extremely concerned about our energy security and
energy consumption costs, your proposed standards will help me keep my
electricity costs down in the future and help reduce consumption growth.
That makes me an enthusiastic supporter of your efforts here, and I
encourage you to continue your good work!

 

Christine Hertzog

80 Loyola Ave.

Menlo Park, CA  94025
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